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11th September 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
Individual Pupil Photographs at Newquay Junior Academy
Our local professional photographer, Al Scarlett will be visiting Newquay Junior Academy to take individual photographs of our academy pupils. This will take place on Tuesday 24th September. If your child is absent or out on a trip (5AC & 4JS), their photos will be taken on Thursday 26th September. The photos will then be available for you to purchase directly via Scarlett Photography.
All pupils are to wear their correct, full academy uniform on Tuesday 24th September; this includes their academy jumper or cardigan. If it is your child’s PE day, on this occasion, they should wear their academy uniform and bring their PE kit in a bag to change into. (Currently 3JJ, 3CS,4MH, 4SH, 5AC, 5AS have PE on Tuesdays).
Scarlett Photography will then return on Thursday 26th September to complete any additional photographs.
All pupils will have their individual photo taken for their electronic pupil record. Photos of your own child will then be available for you to purchase if you wish to do so.
In addition, if you would like your child to be photographed with a sibling who attends Newquay Junior Academy, please complete the online link below:
Link to request NJA sibling photos: https://forms.office.com/e/W7V0VPDH3q
  
Further information regarding how to order and pay for your child’s individual photograph, will be sent out once they are processed. You will be sent an individual access code and can make any purchases online via Scarlett Photography.
We look forward to seeing all pupils arrive promptly, dressed smartly in their academy uniform on Tuesday 24th September. 
Yours sincerely,
Newquay Junior Academy
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